Annual Summer Meeting

Massachusetts Fruit Growers
Association, Inc.

in cooperation with
University of Massachusetts Amherst Extension

Thursday, July 15, 2010

University of Massachusetts Cold Spring Orchard Research & Education Center
391 Sabin Street, Belchertown, MA

10:00 AM Tour of Cold Spring Orchard Research & Education Center

12:00 PM BBQ LUNCH catered by Outlook Farm, Westhampton, MA

1:00 PM Welcome, introductions, and brief remarks Mark Parlee President, Massachusetts Fruit
Growers’ Association

1:15 PM ‘Internal worms, got them or not and why? And, using the NEWA website for

management’ Peter Jentsch, Cornell’s Hudson Valley Lab

2:00 PM Summer diseases and rots (what do do now?) and advanced Apple IPM update
Dan Cooley, UMass Amherst

2:30 PM ‘Latest developments in pre-harvest drop control of apples’
Duane Greene, UMass Amherst

3:00 PM Pesticide re-certification credits and adjourn

Registration for this meeting will be $50 per person ($40 per person for full members of the
Massachusetts or Rhode Island Fruit Growers’ Associations). Includes the tour, educational
program, pesticide recertification credits, and BBQ LUNCH.

To ensure availability of meal, please pre-register by returning this form, with a check made out to
M.F.G.A. for S50 ($40 MFGA/RIFGA) per person. Or go to massfruitgrowers.org and pay by credit card.
We must receive pre-registrations by Monday, July 12

Name or orchard name Number of reservations

Send to: Doreen York
210 Bowditch Hall
201 Natural Resources Rd.
University of Massachusetts
Ambherst, MA 01003

With: check made out to ‘MFGA’ for $50 ($40-MFGA/RIFGA) per person
by Monday, July 12



